
  Memorandum
Date: May 29, 2009

To: Ontario Association of Deans of Education 
Deans, Faculties of Education
Registrars, Faculties of Education
OADE In-service Subcommittee
Providers of Additional Qualification Courses
Directors of Education Organizations
Ministry of Education including District Offices
General Secretaries, OTF and Affiliates
QECO
OSSTF Certification

From: Lise Roy-Kolbusz 
Interim Registrar and Chief Executive Officer

Subject: Phased-out Schedule D Qualifications

Further to our memo of April 23, 2008 regarding the implementation of changes to
Regulation 184/97, Teachers’ Qualifications, the College understands that there may be
some individuals who were enrolled prior to August 31, 2008 in the Schedule D, part 1
qualifications (see list below) that are being discontinued and who:

were not certified until after August 31, 2008 or
did not complete the qualification until after August 31, 2008
have not yet completed the qualification.

This memo is to advise you that the College will now accept recommendations for
individuals in the above situations through to August 31, 2012. As noted in our
memorandum of April 23, 2008, the College will continue to accept recommendations
for Part II and Specialist courses until August 31, 2012. 

Please continue to submit recommendations for this qualification through FacultyPlus
using the codes below.  When submitting these recommendations, please use
the actual date of completion for the recommendation date.

The Deaf, part 1 - A3241E
Les sourds, partie 1 - A3241F
Design & Technology, part 1 - A3461E
Design et technology, part 1 - A3461F
Multiculturalism, part 1 – A3281E
Multiculturalisme en éducation, partie 1 - A3281F
Business Studies – data processing, Part 1 – A3421E
Form. commerciale - Traitement de l'information, partie 1 - A3421F
Business Studies – Marketing and Management, Part 1 – A3441E
Form. commerciale - Comm. et tech. marchandes, partie 1 - A3441F

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.oct.ca/
https://www.oct.ca/facultyPlusHome.aspx?view=en-CA


 

 

If you have questions about this issue, please contact Iona Mitchell, Manager of
Membership Records, at ext. 412.

Sincerely,

Lise Roy-Kolbusz 
Interim Registrar and Chief Executive Officer

Copy: Michelle Longlade
Margaret Aubé
Linda Zaks-Walker
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